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Frequently Asked Questions 
 
What efforts are you taking to mitigate construction noise? 
Please refer to the Construction Noise Reduction Program posted on our website, 
linked here. The Contractor will follow the recommendations in this report. 
 
Additionally, BUSD will be erecting a 20’ sound barrier facing the school, while our 
contractor will be erecting an 8’ sound barrier along the portion of the site bordering 
the residential homes on Francisco Street.  
 
Where will everyone park, both workers during construction and residents and 
staff during operations?  
During construction, construction workers will park on site and along San Pablo. The 
Contractor will work with subs to avoid parking on Virginia and Francisco Street. 
 
During operations, the building has a parking garage with 55 parking spaces for 
residents and staff. 
 
Who should we contact for coordination with BUSD for school pick-up/drop-off 
circulation? 

Please email BUSD at Facilities@berkeley.net with any questions related to school 
operations during construction. 

 

https://1701sanpablo.org/wp-content/uploads/BUSDHousing_NoiseControlPlan_final-2025-01-06.pdf
mailto:Facilities@berkeley.net

